
Assessment Committee report: 3/9/2016 

By David Neville 

eLumen -  At this time the district is moving ahead with the purchase of eLumen for 
assessment.  The district tentatively expects to roll out this program this Fall 2016.  It will 
probably take several months for implementation.   

Assessment report to ACCJC – At this point we have roughly 18% of our assessments for 
last year 2014-2015 being reported.  Before the complete failure of CurricUNET – we were 
reporting 100% (Emperor and Clothes).  We have asked that we use the excel worksheet 
found on the Assessment Committee website to report last year assessments.  When you 
finish these – please send them to your chair and dean.  To make sure that it is put onto the 
website it would be a good idea to send a copy along to Mindy Wilmot, Faith Bradham, 
David Neville, Kate Pluta and Liz Rozell.  Do not use CurricUNET. 

All of the assessments for the campus are located on the Assessment Committee website: 
https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/assessment at the bottom left of the page: 

Mapping SLOs/PLOs/ILOs.   

If your department is not found here, or if you assessment is not found when you 
click on your area – we will not be able to report your assessments to ACCJC and they 
will cannot be seen by the public.   

 

There will be an assessment workshop this Friday 3/11 from 10:30 – 12 in room B11.  
Please come with your data and committee members will be available to help. 
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